
                                                                                                         

Join us for the River Sweep hosted by WPWPCA and ASCE-EWRI. This year we will be 

cleaning up the river and trail access along Duck Hollow (Nine Mile Run). Please wear 

clothes that can get dirty and closed toe shoes. Volunteers will receive a free t-shirt, and 

coffee/donuts/snacks will be provided.  

Date/Time: Saturday, June 17th from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

Address: Duck Hollow Trail Access across from the Waterfront 

Cost: Free 

RSVP: http://www.asce-pgh.org/  

Questions: 

Michael Henao, MHenao@nhtma.org, WPWPCA 

Nur H. Orak, nho@andrew.cmu.edu, EWRI-Pittsburgh 
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